Seamus Grant

From: Searnus Grant

Sent: 14 May 2015 12:29

To: Aidan.Geoghegan@eirgrid.com
Ce: ‘Fergal.McParland@Eirgrid.com
Subject: PCI0001 - Scheduling

Good afternoon Aidan,
| refer to our meeting of 28" April.

At the meeting it was agreed that the matter of the detailed schedule for the permit granting process would
be addressed in the future.

| have been asked to respond to a query raised by you concerning the schedule and to inform you that any
preparations you are making in relation to lodging an application with An Bord Pleanala SID Department
that you may allow 10 weeks for the public to comment on the application.

Regards,

Seamus Grant



